
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

May 25, 2012 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 

Michael A. Davis, PE  

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 12-061: Approximately 2.80 acres located on the north 

side of West 4th Street Ext. at the intersection 

of Johnson and Wales Way and West 4th 

Street Extension (revised 5/18/2012) 

 

 

We had previously commented on this petition on April 18, 2012 memorandum to you. 

 

CDOT does not have any outstanding comments regarding this petition. 

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 

F. Obregon 

 

cc: R. H. Grochoske 

B. D. Horton  

Rezoning File 

 


